
 

 

 

 

Dear Riverside City College School of Nursing Regional Simulation Program,  

We would like to thank you for the invitation to review your simulation program. SSH’s Board of Review 
appreciates the effort you and your organization put into developing your program and your application for the 
Accreditation review process. 

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Review has conferred the final status for Riverside City College 
School of Nursing Regional Simulation Program as follows: 

ACCREDITED in the area of Teaching/Education.    

This status will be granted from June 1, 2020 through December 31, 2025, upon which you will need to submit for 
Reaccreditation. Below, please find a summary report developed by the review team in an effort to provide 
feedback for you to incorporate as you continue to improve and develop your simulation program. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact our Director of Accreditation, Kristyn Gadlage, at 
accreditation@ssih.org or (615) 414.5120. 

With Best Regards, 

SSH Accreditation Council 
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